
 

 

 

Dear Trading Partners and Vendors, 
  
The Secure File Transfer Program (SFTP) MOVEit server for batch files will be unavailable tomorrow, 
Thursday, June 13, 2024 between 9:30 AM MT and 10:00 AM MT. 
 
Please reschedule any scripts that are scheduled during this time. Files will not be received and will 
need to be resent after 10:00 AM MT. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 


